
 
 

                              Serbian Fencing Federation 
 

is organizing 

STAR CUP 
Womens foil FIE candidature “A”,  

February 10 - 11,  2007 
 
The Serbian Fencing Federation is happy to invite womans Fencers to our world 
cup tournaments in womens’ foil.  
Venue and transport: 
The CUP will take place in SPORT CENTER VOŽDOVAC, Crnotravska 4, 11000 
BELGRADE, SERBIA. 
 
Hotels: 
 
We recommend the following hotels in Belgrade: 
HOTEL SRBIJA, 127c Ustanička St., Belgrade 
Phone number: + 381 11 2890404 
e-mail: office@hotelsrbija.com 

Website:  http://www.hotelsrbija.com 
Price: 65 E double room 

           48 E single room 

Hotel Slavija, Svetog Save 1/9, Belgrade 
 
Phone number: + 381 11 3084815; fax: +381 11 2441378 

Website:  http://www.slavijahotel.com 
Price: 45 E double room 

           35 E single room 

 

 

 



Registration: 

Registration for the candidature “A” tournaments MUST take place over the FIE 

webpage (www.fie.ch). The deadline for the registration is 27.01.2007.  

Please send one copy of application to the Fencing Federation of Serbia by fax  
+381 11 2631272 or by e-mail  masaj@ptt.yu. 

The world cup competition  will follow the FIE rules strictly. 
FIE supervisor: 
DOS SANTOS Jose Eduardo Correia 
Anti - doping: 
Drug controls will be carried out.  
Referees: 
Participating federations are required to send referees in accordance with the FIE 
requirements. The names of the referees, together with their FIE category should 
be send to the Serbian Fencing Federation until February 5, 2007. 
Entry Fees: 
The entry fee is 20€ per person. 
 
Program: 
February 10, 2007 
12:30 - 13:30 Weapon control and registration 
14:00 Pools - womens’ foil FIE candidature “A” 
19:00 Direct eliminations - women’s foil FIE candidature “A” 
February 11, 2007 
10:00: Direct eliminations - table of 64 - women’s foil FIE candidature “A” 
18:00: Finals 4 competitors 
 
for all information contact:  
Serbian Fencing Federation 
tel:  + 381 11 3286165 
fax: + 381 11 2631271 
e-mail: masaj@ptt.yu 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in Belgrade! 
Best wishes, 
Nikolic Miodrag 
President 
 


